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When I was in grade school, our local police force used to
send Sgt. Rieder into the classroom once a year to remind us
to steer clear of strangers. If an adult you didn’t know
offered you candy, or a ride in his car, whatever, you should
bolt on out of there and tell your parents; and they should
call the police. I had to do that, once: and an officer came
to our house to get whatever information I could give him. I
never heard anything more about it, but at least I’d done what
I was supposed to do.

We  all  knew,  because  we’d  been  told  by  our  parents,  our
teachers, and the police, that there were bad people out there
who meant to do us harm. To the best of my knowledge, that was
never allowed to happen in our town.

But times have changed.

Recently the United Nations formally proposed that all sexual
activity—yes,  all—should  be  “decriminalized”.  This  would
include sex with “minors”—children, that is. But only, of
course, if a child “consented” to it. That would make it OK.
Well, OK with the UN, at least.

Wasn’t this the very thing that Sgt. Rieder warned us about?
Suddenly we’re in a world where the kind of people the police
used to warn us against are now almost to the point of running
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a global government. “Want some candy, little boy?” We were
taught to run away from that! But now the United Nations is
promoting it.

As for our teachers warning us off—have you heard of public
schools offering “After-school Satan Clubs”? They’ve even got
a commercial for it. Catchy tune, “Satan’s Not an Evil Guy.”
Satan stands for… “Science”! And “truth.” And “fun.” These
clubs have been popping up in public schools throughout the
country. “And by the way,” says the jingle, “there is no
Hell.” What a relief. Just do as thou wilt, and there’s no
eternal punishment. If your neighborhood school doesn’t have
this yet, just wait—they’ll get around to you someday.

Defund the police and fund the After-school Satan Club. How
did we ever wind up here? With the people we were taught to
run away from now running the store. It happened right before
our eyes and no one stopped it. Now we don’t know if it can be
stopped. Now it’s the teachers encouraging little children to
clamor for “gender reassignment.” Our school tax dollars pay
for it. And if you’ve heard of schools keeping this little
caper with the children a secret from their parents—well,
that’s another thing that seems to be happening a lot.

The teachers’ unions are not going to change their minds about
this. Neither is the UN. The only thing we can do, to the
extent that we can do anything at all, is to pull the children
out of the public schools –take them away from the groomers.

Because now the predators who used to offer children candy if
they’d only climb into the car have wealth, power, and a
hankering for other people’s kiddies.

I have discussed these and other topics throughout the week on
my blog, http://leeduigon.com/ . Click the link and visit…
while it’s still allowed. My articles can also be found at
www.chalcedon.edu/ .
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